ACCOUNTING @ OSU

Call for Scholarship Applications
2015-2016
The accounting faculty and supporters of the undergraduate accountancy and Accountancy MBA programs at OSU invite applications for our 2014-2015 academic year accounting scholarships.  
Available scholarships for undergraduate students vary from year to year, but we generally have about a dozen scholarships ranging from $1,000 to the full cost of tuition.  We also have up to three scholarships equaling $3,000 each for students entering the Accountancy MBA program.
Our scholarships are typically awarded based on merit.  To apply, prepare an application packet that includes your resume, academic transcripts (unofficial is fine), a letter describing your career goals, and the names and contact information of at least two references.  Please do not include recommendation letters.  We will contact your references if needed.  
Application packets must be in hard-copy.  Packets must be received by Professor Chris Akroyd, Austin 492 or Austin 302, before 5:00 pm on Monday, March 23, 2015.  
Please note that all students awarded accounting scholarships must attend the Accounting Banquet the evening of Wednesday, May 27 and send a thank you letter to the person or entity providing the scholarship. 
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Professor Jared Moore
